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✯✯✯ Hearing Notice ✯✯✯ 
 
 
 
 
MEMORANDUM 
 
To:  Members, Subcommittee on Water, Wildlife and Fisheries 
 
From:            The Honorable Cliff Bentz, Chairman 
 
Subject:         Oversight Field Hearing in Redmond, Oregon – October 8, 2024 
 
On Tuesday, October 8, 2024, at 10:00 a.m. (PDT), the Committee on Natural Resources, 
Subcommittee on Water, Wildlife and Fisheries will hold an oversight field hearing titled “It All 
Depends on Water: Examining Efforts to Improve and Protect Central Oregon’s Water Supply.” 
The hearing will examine the importance of collaboration in the Deschutes Basin and its impact 
on agriculture and species recovery. 
 
This hearing will be held at the Deschutes County Fairgrounds, 3800 SW Airport Way in 
Redmond, Oregon. 
 
Witnesses are by invitation only.  
 
Members of Congress interested in attending the hearing should notify the committee by 
Tuesday, October 1, 2024, by contacting Madeline Kelley, Director of Member Services 
(madeline.kelley@mail.house.gov).  
 
If you need further information, please call Lindsay Walton, Clerk, Subcommittee on Water, 
Wildlife and Fisheries at (202) 809-2810. 
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